Coach Report for LCSC AGM 2017-2018

It has been another successful year at LCSC Coaching and Training, and much of this
is due to the many volunteers who help out.

Learn to Sail continues to introduce many new families to the Club. (26 people
came to Come and Try in Sept)

Learn to Sail had 54 visits from non-members and 284 visits from members.
First Aid — will be running 21 July 2018

Boat licenses training continues on Sunday mornings where needed.
Vagabonds, Lasers, Minnows, and Bic, continue to be popular entry-level
boats while Arrow is a pathway to build skills. Two new members bought
Windrushes and one bought a Mirror. Three families bought Minnows.
Brownie and Gunny allow less confident children the chance to experience
being on the water and observing racing and training.

Junior Regattas have doubled in size and we now need more safety boats. We
have been relying on volunteers for this.

Minnow Muster was postponed due to wet weather but will be on again this
year. It is a great opportunity to get to know new families and have an
enjoyable day sailing in places the races don’t take you.

Halloween Regatta was very well supported again is is growing. Thanks to
Minyon for her support for this event and social afterwards.

Green Fleet activities at All Boats Regatta and Easter Regatta were well
supported, with families from Brisbane and Southport attending. Thanks to
The Green Hartley as starting boat, was needed as boats were few. Thanks
also to Minyon for running the results for the Green Fleet points system.
Regattas on short courses are proving a good way to improve skills quickly.
Sabot juniors were in the first 10 positions in Nationals and Sasha and Darcy
went to the World SB in Hobart.

Jack Holt regatta also grew in numbers

Gympie Central School camp attracted 25 children and 8 adults and is a boost
for funds and is booked in again.

Come and Try Day in September needs promotion..

Australian Sailing program should be up and running thanks to Sue and
Minyon working on computer.

A junior planning meeting was held and maintenance on boats and another
safety boat are on high priority.

Thanks to all volunteers and the Executive. It has been a year of growth.



